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CHESS Project Response to Consultation on Release 1 
(Clearing Services) – Amendments to Rules and 
Procedures  

In March 2025, ASX published a consultation paper to support Release 1 of the CHESS 

Project, with the objective to seek feedback on the operation of the proposed rule and 

procedure amendments and any unintended consequences.  

Today, ASX has released the CHESS Project Response to Consultation on Release 

1 (Clearing Services) – Amendments to Rules and Procedures. 

In response to the proposed amendments set out in the consultation paper, ASX 

received submissions from four stakeholders, including from two Approved Market 

Operators (AMOs), one Participant and one industry association. 

View response to consultation   
 

ASX continues to acknowledge the time and effort that all stakeholders have given to 

considering the proposed amendments to the Rules and Procedures to implement the 

CHESS Project and thanks all stakeholders for their ongoing engagement in this 

process.  

 

https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/TCvFCWLVlyc0wWnWuofqiop4Ch?domain=view.marketing.asx.com.au
https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Jt5tCXLW0zcm7zLzhGhziW8h68?domain=click.marketing.asx.com.au
https://url.au.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/TE27CZY1oBiznpWpU8s1iBfq3j?domain=click.marketing.asx.com.au


Should you have any questions, feedback, or any additional considerations, please 

reach out via email to CHESSreplacement@asx.com.au or bilaterally with your 

Stakeholder Engagement representative.  

Kind regards,  

The CHESS Project Team  
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